SECTION 153 OF THE PLANNING ACT 2008
REGULATION 6 OF THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (CHANGES TO, AND
REVOCATION OF, DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDERS) REGULATIONS 2011

NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO MAKE A NON MATERIAL CHANGE TO THE
FOLLOWING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER:

The York Potash Harbour Facilities Order 2016
S.1. 2016 No.772

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT an application has been made by York Potash Limited and Anglo American
Woodsmith Limited, both of 17 Charterhouse Street, London EC1N 6RA (“the Applicant”) to the Secretary of State
for Transport (“the Secretary of State”) to make a non-material amendment to the above mentioned Development
Consent Order (“"DCQO") (“the Application”).

The Application seeks to make changes to the DCO which are not material. The proposed changes are:

1. Changes to the sequence of approval of details under the DCO. The changes are sought so that the
Applicant may seek the approval of details of the quay element of the authorised development separately
from the remainder of the authorised development. The Application seeks those amendments through
the revision of the definition of “phase 1” within article 2 of the DCO so that the first phase of the quay
becomes “phase 1a” with the remainder of the current definition of “phase 1” becoming “phase 1b"”; and

2.  An amendment to the timing of the construction of the highway works, since the highway works are not
required for the construction of the quay. The Application proposes and amendment to requirement 5
contained in Schedule 2 of the DCO to allow the works to the quay to be carried out in advance of the
highway works.

A copy of the Application is available to view online free of charge on the Planning Inspectorate’s website:
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/north-east/york-potash-harbour-facilities-order/. It

is also available to view free of charge on the Applicant’s website: | Until
22 March 2022.

For any queries in relation to the Application documents please contact the Applicant using by emailing
info@yorkpotash.co.uk or calling 0330 0886583.

A free digital copy of the Application documents can also be obtained from the Applicant using the contact details
above. Alternatively, a paper copy can be obtained from the Applicant for a small charge of £10.00.

Please send any representations about the application by email to the Secretary of State c/o the Planning
Inspectorate at YorkPotashHarbour@planninginspectorate.gov.uk or in writing to: National Infrastructure, The
Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN. Please quote reference TR0O30002.
To ensure submissions are dealt with promptly, please use email where possible. Due to limited nhumbers of staff
in the Planning Inspectorate office at this time, any submissions sent by post may be subject to delay.

Representations will be made public by being published on the Planning Inspectorate’s website at:
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk.

Please note that the deadline for the receipt of representations by the Planning Inspectorate is
11:59pm on Monday 21 March 2022.
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